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HI Rachael,

We would like to see a survey completed if the new construction will extend east-ward,
toward the river, on the property. Our concerns there would be the previously undisturbed
sediment near the rock outcrops. If the new construction will be limited to the area currently
in driveway/landscaping, and IDP would suffice.

Thank you.

Jessica Lally
Yakama Nation Archaeologist
Cultural Resources Program
509-865-5121 x4766

From: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2021 10:08 AM
To: Jessica Lally
Cc: Corrine Camuso
Subject: RE: Shoreline Review: Shoreline Exemption SX-21-00007 - Tueffers
 
Good morning,
 
The project is replacing an existing residence and garage with a new residence and there will be
about 500 square feet of new ground disturbance (increasing the original footprint by about 30%). 
 
I hope that helps!
 
Thank you,
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From: Jessica Lally <Jessica_Lally@Yakama.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2021 10:00 AM
To: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: Corrine Camuso <Corrine_Camuso@Yakama.com>
Subject: Re: Shoreline Review: Shoreline Exemption SX-21-00007 - Tueffers
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links,
open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and
have verified the content is safe.

 
Hi Rachael,
 
Could you please confirm whether or not the new construction will be confined to previous
disturbance? 
 
Thank you.
 
Jessica

From: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 11:03:23 AM
To: Corrine Camuso; Jessica Lally; Noah Oliver; Kate Valdez; 'SEPA (DAHP)'; 'Guy Moura (HSY)';
'steve@snoqualmietribe.us'; 'Aren Orsen (HSY)'
Cc: Jeremy Johnston
Subject: Shoreline Review: Shoreline Exemption SX-21-00007 - Tueffers
 
Parcel#  040933
 
Good morning,
 
You are receiving this request for shoreline review with an associated 15 day comment period
because this application (Shoreline Exemption Permitting, SX-21-00007 - Tueffers) is proposing a
project within shoreline jurisdiction that is not exempt from cultural resources review pursuant to
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